

READ ALL ABOUT IT!...

FROM THE DIRECTOR

November is already here and the holiday season in right around the corner! We have a lot of exciting events in the next couple of months so if you have any questions please let me know. We are still selling LaRosa Buddy Cards if you haven't had a chance to purchase one we do have them in the office.

With the winter season coming we want to remind you to put names in your child's coat so that when we do go outside to play it is easier to match coats to children.

Also, just a reminder, when we close due to snow or bad weather Lakeside Presbyterian Preschool will be listed on the school closing list on channels 5, 9 and 12. We do **not** follow Kenton County and we do not have one hour delays.

All of us at Lakeside would like to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving!

IT'S A MAD, MAD, MAD FUNDRAISER AND MADCAP PUPPETS

SAVE THE DATE NOV. 13 AT 6:30 DOORS OPEN AT 6:00

WE ARE VERY EXCITED ABOUT OUR UPCOMING
FUNDRAISER TO BENEFIT OUR NEW
PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT.

A free Madcap Puppet show will begin our fundraiser along with the final bidding on our baskets. You may begin bidding on the baskets in the nursery during the week of November 6 so please stop by the nursery and place your bids. Please check our Lakeside Presbyterian Family Preschool facebook page for previews of the baskets. It will be a great evening on the 13th with the Madcap Puppets. They are life size puppets that tell a story. This story is Once Upon a Clock.

We Hope to See you There!!!

Remember any monetary donations for the playground are tax deductible.

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

EARLY DROP OFF AND LATE PICKUP

With the holidays approaching, we just want to remind you that we offer early drop off and late pick up for our students. You may drop your child off as early as 8:00 with a \$5.00 per day charge. We also offer late pickup each day until 1:00 with a \$5.00 per day charge. You do not have to make prior arrangements; you may pick any days that you want. The additional costs will be added to your tuition at the end of the month. If your child stays after please send a lunch snack with them. Remember we are a peanut free facility. Please mark any repackaged items safe. This is a great way to have extra time for your holiday shopping.

Just a reminder to sign up for the Kroger Community Rewards Program. Go to krogercommunityrewards. com and register. Our number is 19423. If you have any questions please let Cindy know and thank you in advance for your support.

PICTURE DAY IS COMING

Picture day is Monday, November 4 for Monday/Wednesday/Friday and Tuesday, November 5 for Tuesday/Thursday. You will be getting a proof of the picture prior to ordering and then you will return your forms after choosing your package to the office. You will receive the final portraits prior to Thanksgiving.

FOOD BASKETS

In order to celebrate the spirit of giving at the holiday season we will be collecting and distributing food baskets to families in the local areas. If you are able, we are asking families to bring in canned goods, personal items and household items which families will need throughout the year. There will be a basket in the hallway to put your items. We ask that all items be in by Friday, Nov. 20 so that we have a chance to assemble the baskets.

JOIN THE GOLDEN BOOK CLUB

Check out our yellow ribbon, we have a lot of members to our "50 Golden Book Club". After reading 50 books bring your form to the office for a medal and picture to put on the wall.

IT'S TIME TO FALL BACK

Just a reminder it is time to set our clocks back one hour the weekend of Nov. 1.

T SHIRTS AND SWEATSHIRTS

We are currently selling t-shirts and sweatshirts for Lakeside Presbyterian Preschool. We have various colors available in adult and kid sizes. If you need to check your size feel free to come into the office to try them on.

This year we are selling a tie dyed t- shirt commemorating our 50 year anniversary. These t-shirts have a separate order form. The forms are attached to the newsletter and we are going to place the order on Nov. 13. If you have any questions please let Cindy know.